
 
 
July 9th , 2024 
 
Attn:  Ellen Summers 
 
 
RE-  Letter of No Objection- Release of Easement  692 & 698 Solana ct. Marco Island FL. Folio 
57930200004 and 58107240003 

 
 

Dear  Ellen Summers, 
 

Thank you for contacting Comcast regarding your request to vacate the easement 
situated between lots. This is to inform you that Comcast has no facilities within the site’s 
development area. We currently have no objection to your plans at this location.  

 
If Comcast facilities are found and/or damaged within the area as described, the 

applicant will bear the cost of repairs or relocation of said facilities. If you have any further 
question or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me at (574) 808-8943. 

 
Sincerely, 
 

Christopher Plank 
Construction Manager SWFL 

12600 Westlinks Dr. Suite #4 
Fort Myers, FL 33913 
574-808-8943 
Christopher_Plank@Comcast.com 

 


